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5. General business
M Ross asked for feedback on the CESM topics emailed to brigade members before the
meeting. The following feedback was provided:
• Members cannot comment on the CESM Business Plan as it hasn’t been provided.
• Members are satisfied with the current arrangements relating to the CESM.
• Members agree that a volunteer chief is not required.
• Members agree that individuals acting in the CESM role must be qualified and capable

10.1.7 - Attachment 7

Ordinary Council Meeting - 20 February 2023




